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Which Way LA Tonight Will Focus on June Service Changes

The popular KCRW radio show “Which Way LA” with host Warren Olney tonight will focus on our proposed June bus service changes. It will be broadcast between 7:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. on 89.9 on the FM radio dial. Conan Cheung, who manages the Metro service planning and scheduling department, will be a guest along with the Bus Riders Union.  

I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project

Due to the inclement weather last Friday, March 18, the I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project contractor could not finish the freeway lane re-striping work near the Skirball Bridge.  This work activity is being re-scheduled for tonight, March 22, 2011.  

A full directional southbound freeway closure is required for this operation from Ventura Boulevard to Getty Center Drive.  Sepulveda Boulevard will be available as a detour and the Skirball Bridge will remain open throughout the night.  Ramps may close as early 7:00 p.m. and some freeway lanes will start to close at 10:00 p.m.  The full southbound freeway closure will be affect from 12:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m.

The full directional freeway closure in the northbound direction that was originally scheduled for the night of Wednesday, March 23 has been postponed.  An update on the new date will be provided once the schedule is set.  

Work is weather permitting and subject to change. For latest updates visit our website at www.metro.net/I-405 or follow us on twitter: twitter.com/I_405. 

Expo Construction Notice
As part of the construction of the Expo Line project, work crews will implement temporary lane closures on

eastbound National Boulevard, from Hayden Avenue to Eastham Drive, to complete installation of storm

drains and paving.  Construction will take place on Monday, March 28, 2011 through Monday, April 4, 2011.  To view the complete notice, please click here.


	

	








